"Pharmaceutical Representatives who wish to promote pharmaceuticals to
NMHS that are not_already on NMHS's formulary must have prior
approval from the NMHS Pharmacy before any marketing occurs - i.e.
meetings/discussions with NMHS staff or doctors about pharmaceuticals.

For approval, or questions about what's on NMHS current formulary,
please email Margaret Lofton, NMHS Pharmacy, at

mlofton@nmhs.net. You must include the following data, otherwise your
request will not be considered:

© your name
- company name

- cell phone number

- pharmaceutical product you are promoting

- Staff member/doctor with whom you'd like to discuss

You will receive an email back from Margaret denoting approval or non-
approval. Your request will be reviewed as soon as practical. You should
allow at least 3-4 business days for a response.

Thank you."

Let us know. We'll get final version posted on Reptrax.



